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Is it Staff s position that PSE should rely solely on market and not lock in fixed prices? If 
not, what circumstances should PSE lock in fixed prices? 

RESPONSE: 

No. Staff outlined the scope of its testimony in Exhibit No. _ (DCG-1HCT), Page 3, Lines 
1 - 12. Staff confined its testimony to making recommendations to support a decision by the 
Commission to either approve or disapprove the PP A based on: 

1. Whether the terms of the Agreement provide adequate protection to ratepayers and 
PSE throughout the life of the contract or in the event of early termination; and 

2. The long-term economic risks and benefits of the PPA are equitably shared between 
PSE and its ratepayers. 

Therefore, the context for Staffs comments/concerns regarding the fixed priced nature of the 
PPA relate to ratepayer risks described in Staffs response to PSE Data Request No. 3a. 




